
 
 
 

RESEARCH EXPERIMENT! 
“An Experimental Study of Majority Rule Voting” 

 
We are looking for UGA students interested in participating in a 
political science experiment on committee decision making.  No 
experience required. The experiment is under the supervision of 
Professor Keith Dougherty.    

 
• The experiment takes roughly 1 hour to complete. 
• Students are guaranteed $5 for showing up. 
• Students can earn additional money during the 

experiment (up to $18 more -- $23 total). 
• Students can participate only once. 

   
 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED, OR HAVE QUESTIONS, PLEASE E-MAIL  
voteexp@gmail.com.  

mailto:voteexp@gmail.com

